Happy 150th Birthday Linden!!!

Next year (2021) Linden will celebrate it’s Sesquicentennial. Plans are already in the
works to make this a year long celebration to commemorate this milestone.

We are inviting both current and former members of the community to help us kick-off the
festivities by creating a Logo for the event.

The logo should be a unique representation of Linden. It will be used in all advertising and
communications. Be creative. Don’t limit yourself . Linden has many historical elements to

choose from. It must also include “150th”. Artwork must be done in a medium that is easy
to reproduce in various sizes, while maintaining detail.

Prizes are a $150.00 gift card and public acknowledgement of the artist. If inter-
ested, get your pencils out and submit your entry with the form below.

Submissions must be in by Mar. 31, 2020.

Entries should be sent to: Happening in Linden PO Box 565 Linden, MI 48451 or may be dropped
off at Linden City Hall. Digital Files may be sent to: linden150@happeninginlinden.com

Questions ?? E-mail : linden150@happeninginlinden.com or call 810-458-6331

| Linden Sesquicentennial Logo Contest

IName:

| Address:

ITeIephone:

| authorize and give permission to the Linden Sesquicentennial Committee, or it’s agents, the use of the
attached Original Artwork* for the purpose of promoting Linden's Sesquicentennial.

I By signing below | acknowledge that this is an Original work of art created by the person listed above
| and | waive all claims to copyright:

Signed:

Date:

* All Entries become property of Happening in Linden, Original artwork will not be returned. This contest is
sponsored and funded by Happening in Linden in cooperation with the Sesquicentennial Committee.
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